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"Anniversary ‘93" Ball Committee
ATTN: Cst. D.S. Robertson
Box 337
Maple Creek, Saskatchewan
SON 1N0

Tel.: (604) 681-5226
Fax: (604) 681-2503

ERRATA The birth announcement in 
the "G" Division dispatches, on page 
58 of Vol. 57 No. 3, Summer 1992 
issue, should have read as follows:

BIRTH To Reg. No. C/3253, C/M D.L. 
Palmer and her husband, Mel, a son,

The following typographical errors 
which appeared in Vol. 58, No. 3, 
Summer 1992, issue, are corrected as 
follows:

Congress Secretariat 
645—375 Water Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
Canada
V6B 5C6

T.W.(Tom) Lightfoot 
RR #6, S-2, C-17, 
Kelowna, British Columbia 
V1Y8R3

M.I.(Mel) Murton 
RR #3, S-13, C-8, 
Penticton, British Columbia 
V2A7K8

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF 
WOMEN POLICE The International 
Association of Women Police will be 
holding the 31st Annual Training 
Conference, October 31-November 5, 
1993, at Vancouver, B.C. The theme 
of this year's program is "Global 
Policing: A Spirit of Unity." Anyone 
interested in more information 
concerning the program, registration, 
accommodation, travel arrangements 
and special events can contact the:

TROOP G-7 (1953/54) REUNION Plans 
to celebrate the 40th anniversary are 
currently under way for the long 
weekend of July 1, 1993, at Kelowna, 
B.C. For further details please contact:

MAPLE CREEK ANNIVERSARY BALL 
Plans are currently under way for a 
Regimental Ball at Maple Creek 
Detachment, Saskatchewan, on June 
12, 1993, to celebrate the 120th 
anniversary of the Force in conjunc­
tion with the 75th birthdays of both

* * *

the Town and Rural Municipality of Zachary Earl, on July 8, 1991, at 
Maple Creek. This will be an excellent Yellowknife. We apologize for any 
opportunity for serving and retired embarrassment caused by this error, 
members who have ever served there 
to renew old acquaintances. For more 
information contact:

Editor's Notes


